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AUTO THEFT INCIDENT 
November 15th, 2022 

 
On Monday, November 14th at about 11:45 pm, the subject pictured below is alleged to have stolen a vehicle 
from the Special Services Building campus parking lot located at 529 1st St S.  Just prior to the vehicle theft, 
the subject had been walking through the parking lot pulling door handles looking for unlocked cars.  The 
stolen vehicle has been recovered and returned to the owner, but we are still searching for the subject 
pictured below.   
 
The subject is described as a white male, 20s-30s, 5’10”, thin, with short dark hair and a goatee.  He appears 
to have walked from downtown and onto our campus. 
 
If you have any information regarding this incident please contact the University Police at 727-873-4444. 
 
For your safety and the safety of your property, always lock your vehicle, never leave a spare key inside 
and always lock valuables in the vehicle trunk or take them with you. 
 
Remember See Something Say Something.  For additional information or other assistance please contact the 
University Police 24/7 at 727-873-4444 or at stp-police@usf.edu. 
 

  
 
 

  
  

 

 

https://www.stpetersburg.usf.edu/police/silent-witness/see-something-say-something.aspx
mailto:stp-police@usf.edu

